
Hello,
This is very disappointing for the people who dreamed about staying in Australia for their
livelihood and wellbeing. It takes a lot of time, money as well as emotions for an
international student to be able to fulfill the requirements of a valid permanent valid
application. The point system and selection process for PR application have already been
tightened from being very easy for many of the people in few professions.  For e.g.
increasing the level of English requirement, removing MODL, cutting down about 400
occupations in SOL to about 180 itself is a very tough change. Again introducing the visa
capping system will certainly not make this process fair. If someone thinks about the
efforts and true engagement of an applicant (from their prospect) he will see the
frustration. Even if this kind of law has to be implemented then the potential students
have to given enough time (i.e. they should know about this before they come here for
study). For the students who have already finished or finishing study and even applied for
the visa implementing such rule all of the sudden is not good from any point.
Regards

 




